
From:  
Sent: 25 September 2019 13:42 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: Please do not issue alcohol selling licence to "Fudam 238a Ealing road Wembley Ha0 
4QL" 
 

 

 

Business address: 

 

 

Miss Bindal Givan Velgi 

Fudam 238a Ealing road Wembley Ha0 4QL 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

I am writing to you in regards of the applications for alcohol licence applied by above 

business. I live in Braemar Avenue and near one tree hill park. This is to report that drinkers 

are using many public and safety issues in our area. I am requesting you not to issue the 

alcohol licence to the above mentioned business.  

 

This is to inform you that our daily life is getting affected by people drinking by following 

ways 

 

 They drink in the morning while we takes our children at school 

 They urinate in front of the kids and family on  the street and tree next to my house 

in  open 

 They fights and use abusing language as a drunk in front of my kids and family on 

many occasion 

 We are spending too much of our quality time calling police and explaining who is 

fighting next to our house and who is drunk? 

 They drink in a group and use very abusive language openly  

 There are almost daily fights between drinkers and we have to witness on many 

occasions 

 They breaks empty bottles, damages car and fences more often. 

 They urinate openly and expose body parts in front of the kids and family, throw cans 

and spit in front of us openly 

 

Regards, 

 


